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EU-RL/NRL/OfL workshop 2010,
pesticide residues in cereals and feedingstuff
21-22 September, Copenhagen.

Dear colleagues,

The EURL for Pesticide Residues in Cereals and Feedingstuff is pleased to invite the NRLs and OfLs to
the 5th EURL/NRL/OfL workshop 2010 on Pesticide Residues in Cereals and Feedingstuff, in
Copenhagen.

The workshop will take place from 21-22 September 2010 in Copenhagen. Please find enclosed the
registration form (return by E-mail to CRLcereals@food.dtu.dk).

For NRLs

All NRLs for Cereals and/or Feedingstuff can participate with one person. Additionally, one person
from the official laboratories in the Member states and the EEA countries can participate, if they work
within the cereals and/feedingstuff field. The workshop will be free of charge for one person per NRL
per Member State. This will include travel, accommodation and daily allowances that will be
reimbursed. We have reserved 30 rooms at the hotel Astoria http://www.dgi-byen.dk/astoria (about
145 € per night, incl. breakfast). Please indicate on the registration form whether or not you will be
reimbursed. Please make travel arrangements yourself. If flight ticket costs more than 400€, please
contact us before booking.

For Ofl

For those participants not free of charge the workshop fee will be 250 €, which include workshop
dinner, lunches etc. In addition travel, accommodation and daily allowances will be on own expenses.
The OfLs can participate in the workshop, however only 10 seats are available for OfLs. The available
seats are awarded to those who register first. Please book you own flight and accommodation in
Copenhagen.
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On the 21 September the workshop will be held at Danish Design Centre in the centre of Copenhagen
(HC Andersens Boulevard 27, Copenhagen, http://en.ddc.dk/)

The programme will be published later. However, we plan to cover the following topics:
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Exchange of information from the Commission;
Results and discussion of PT-C4;

Concept for PT-C5;

EU monitoring programme;

General exchange of information.
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On Tuesday evening (21 September) we will join for dinner at the restaurant at the Danish design
Centre.

On the 22 September the workshop will continue with an excursion to a mill. Hereafter optional basic
training will be provided on the premises of the National Food Institute, Technical University of
Denmark, located in Soeborg. Please note that the basic training is optional and will cover
multimethod analysis of cereals. If you do not want to participate in the basic training, please book
flights leaving after 14.00 (so you may attend the visit to the mill). If you would like to participate in
the training please book flight leaving after 18:00.

All participants are invited to contribute to the workshop by submission of presentations related to
aspects of pesticide analysis in cereals and feedingstuff. If you want other topics included please feel
free to give suggestions by e-mailing to CRLcereals@food.dtu.dk.

Deadline for registration is 12 July 2010. Please use the registration form attached to the email. If
there are any further questions, don’t hesitate to contact us at CRLcereals@food.dtu.dk.

We are looking forward to see you in Copenhagen.

Kind regards,

Mette, Susan and Hanne
CRL pesticide residues in cereals and feedingstuff
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